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“To err is human; to forgive, divine.”

Alexander Pope

June 4, 2015
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

How appropriate one of the final virtues we will discuss in the morning is that of forgiveness. Alexander Pope most
certainly understood the concept of forgiveness. It is divine; for our Father is always ready to forgive and welcome us
back into the fold. This virtue is a true foundation of our faith and that of so many other faiths. It is easy to say we are
forgiving but often harder to put it into practice, especially for the youngest among us. We work daily with all our
students on truly forgiving one another; | ask you to continue to reinforce this virtue throughout this summer. We will
always make mistakes yet what a joy it can be to forgive. It can set you free.

This week we watched our preschoolers and kindergarteners graduate. The future of St. Stan’s School looks so very
bright watching these amazing little ones. | want to congratulate the class of 2015. Tomorrow, they will bid farewell to
St. Stan’s; each of them will always remain in my prayers. It is my hope that they take with them the academic
knowledge they were given here but more importantly, it is my prayer that they take their faith, which has grown so
abundantly here, with them as they travel out into the world.

Some quick reminders for next week, there are all full days except Friday, June 12™ (Moving Up Day) which will be a 12
noon dismissal with No After Care. June 11" report cards will go home and it is the last day for any non returning
students. Tuesday, June 9" we will be having our school cleanup. All students should wear their gym uniforms. Also we
will use this day as our St. Jude T-Shirt day.

You are in

Elena Malinconico
Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue + Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041




Volunteers Needed

As you know our weekly bingo is one of St. Stan’s fundraisers. This piece of
the puzzle is important for many reasons. In order to pull off such a
successful weekly event we need three positions filled: Bingo Captains,
Bingo Callers, and Floor people.

We are in need of Bingo Captains and have an open position for a Bingo
Caller. If you volunteer for one of these positions, it would fulfill your bingo
and cafeteria work bond duties and you would be helping the school with a
major fundraiser.

Volunteering is what makes the St. Stan’s community what it is today. We
are all busy in our own right with our children and families, but this is a very
small amount of your time for a great cause, your children’s school. Please
consider becoming a captain and contact Jennifer Zappola with any
questions or to sign up.



